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Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews @state.co.us> Thu, Mar 5, 2015 at 11:42 AM
To: "Hur Vue, Cindy" <cindy.hurvue@anadarko.com>, "Marshall, Shayelyn" <Shayelyn.Marshall@anadarko.com>

Cindy and Shaye,

I have completed my review of the referenced Form 2A QOil & Gas Location Assessment and have
the following comment.

1) A review of the permit for the nearest water well (Permit #6100-AD) indicates the
application was denied in 1976 and the water well was never constructed. The next nearest
water well is Permit #49623 and is located greater than a mile from the proposed oil and gas
location to the southeast. Therefore, I would like to change the distance to the nearest water
well from 4,238 feet to 5,280 feet in the Water Resources section.

Please respond to this correspondence by April 5, 2015. If you have any questions, please
contact me. Thank you.

Doug Andrews
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist - Northeast Area

COLORADO

Qil & Gas Conservation
Commission

f MNabural Re

1120 Lincoln St., Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203
doug.andrews@state.co.us
303-894-2100 Ext. 5180

Hur Vue, Cindy <Cindy.HurVue@anadarko.com> Fri, Mar 6, 2015 at 2:31 PM
To: "Andrews - DNR, Doug" <doug.andrews@state.co.us>, "Marshall, Shayelyn"
<Shayelyn.Marshall@anadarko.com>

Hi Doug,

Yes, please move forward and update the Form 2A with the nearest water well in your records. Thank you.

Warm regards,
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Cindy Hur Vue

Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
Regulatory Analyst I
Cindy.HurVue@anadarko.com
720-929-6832 Direct
720-929-7832 Fax
303-619-6834 Cell

From: Andrews - DNR, Doug [mailto:doug.andrews@state.co.us]

Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2015 11:42 AM

To: Hur Vue, Cindy; Marshall, Shayelyn

Subject: COGCC Form 2A review of Anadarko's RESOLUTION 11-64-3-34-5CH location - Doc #400795866
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